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Uniform Policy 

The Governors very much appreciate parents' support in ensuring that the children attend school 

smartly dressed and in the correct uniform.  We regard this as a very important factor in the success of 

the school. 

Aims 
 

This policy is based on the belief that our school uniform:   

 

 Promotes a sense of pride in the school 

 Engenders a feeling of community and belonging 

 Is practical and smart 

 Identifies the children with the school 

 Is not distracting in class (as fashion clothes might be) 

 Makes children feel equal to their peers in terms of appearance 

 Has been designed with health and safety in mind 

 Is regarded as suitable and good value for money by most parents  

 

 
The uniform comprises:    
 
Winter School Fleece Red 

Sweatshirt(not hooded) 
Knitted pullover 
Cardigan 

Red 
Red 
Red 

Trousers Grey or Black 
Skirt/Pinafore Grey or Black 
Polo Shirt Red or White 

   
Summer Gingham Dress/Skirt Red and white 

Trousers/Shorts Grey or Black 
Polo shirt Red or white 

 

Footwear:                  Sensible black shoes (no branded trainers, fashion boots or open-toed sandals) 

                                   Grey/black/red/white socks/tights  

  
PE/Games 
(no branded items 
please) 

T-Shirt White 
Shorts Black 
Plimsolls (indoor PE) Black 
Trainers (outdoor PE) Non-branded, black or white 
Tracksuit (for field activities) Grey, Black or Red  (non-branded) 

 

 

PE kits are expected to be kept in school all week 

 

 

All items of clothing are expected to  be clearly marked with the child’s full name 
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Uniform Suppliers: 
 
Items of uniform may be purchased from most major supermarkets.  
 
If parents prefer items to be embroidered with the school logo, then fleeces, sweatshirts, pullovers, 
cardigans and T-shirts are available from   “Emblazon” at 138 Micklegate, York.  Items can be bought 
in-store,  online or by telephone:  www.emblazon.biz; Tel:  01904 651133; E-mail: york@emblazon.biz 

 
 

Jewellery 
 
For safety reasons, jewellery must not be worn in school.  However, if  children have pierced ears, the 
smallest of studs may be worn;  these must be removed for PE or covered with “micropore” tape 
(provided by parents).  
 
Watches may be worn, but must be removed for PE. 
 
 
General Appearance 
 
The following are examples which detract from good behaviours for learning and are not permitted: 

 
 Extreme haircuts, styles or accessories 

 Nail varnish 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     Date Policy Revised:  19 September 2018 
 
   
      Signed:                        _____________________ 
                                            Chair of S&E Committee 
 
      Next Review Due:       Spring 2020 
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